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details of the inappropriate use by the student.  The Head of Year will issue the level 

and record the details on SEQTA and email the student’s parents/guardians. 

 Wired earphones/headphones that are brought to and kept at school and used, are 
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 Mobile phones are banned in spaces such as but not limited to change rooms, toilets, 

fitness centre etc.  Students caught with a mobile phone in these areas will be issued 

with a level and a one day in-school suspension. 

 Students found using their mobile phone to contact a parent/guardian will be issued 

with a level.  Parents wishing to contact their child during College hours are required 

to make contact through Student Services or the Secondary Office. 

 Music is not to be played through mobile phones in any classes. 

 Smart watches are not permitted at school.  A Fitness tracker that does not have phone 

or notification capabilities is allowed. 

 Students identified by the IT Department accessing a Hotspot/VPN will be in breach of 

the school’s responsible use of IT policy and any student found to have active WIFI 

Hotspots/VPN on their phone will be given a level and one-day in-school suspension. 

 Mobile phones that are brought to and kept at school is entirely at the owner’s risk.  The 

College cannot accept any responsibility for theft, loss or damage of a mobile phone.  

Students and parents should recognise, however, that mobile phones can be the 

target for theft and, accordingly, mobile phones should always be stored in a locker 

secured by a padlock. 

 Exemptions to this ban will be granted to those students who require their mobile phone 

to monitor a medical condition.  In such cases the student will be given a ‘Medical 

Alert’ card which can be shown to a teacher if the student is found accessing a mobile 

phone. 

 

Could you please speak to ἡἼἽἬἭἶἼ  ἚἩἵἭ  about this issue?  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alexander King 

Deputy Head of Secondary – Wellbeing 

 

SEQTA Notice (Years 7 – 11) 

 
It has come to our attention that students are using their mobile phones to create hotspots 

which is slowing down our school internet and making our IT environment unsafe.    Other 

students have been using VPN Apps on their iPads to bypass the school’s firewall also making 

our IT environment unsafe. 

 

To give you the opportunity to stop this practice before consequences are given you are 

reminded of the following: 

 

 Students are NOT to access their mobile phone as soon as they enter the College grounds 

in the morning and again not until they leave the College grounds in the afternoon. 

 
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